Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

28 June 2018

David L. Sobel, Esq.

5335 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.
Suite 640

Washington, D.C. 20015-2052

Re: F-2018-01388; 18-cv-00993
Dear Mr. Sobel:

This letter is an interim response to the 16 April 2018 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
submitted by your client, Thomas Blanton of The National Security Archive, for “[t]he twelve cables
referenced in footnotes 336 and 337 on page 67 of the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence’s Committee
Study of the Central Intelligence Agency’s Detention and Interrogation Program declassified in 2014.

These cable are:

11246 (November 02)
11258 (November 02)
11263 (November 02)
11270 (November 02)
11284 (November 02)
11294 (November 02)
11293 (November 02)
11322 (November 02)
11352 (November 02)
11359 (November 02)
11344 (November 02)
78275 (December 02)”

We are processing the request in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended, and the CIA
Information Act, 50 U.S.C. § 3141, as amended.

At this time, we have identified six (6) documents that can be released in segregable form with
redactions made on the basis of FOIA exemptions (b)(1), (b)(3), and (b)(6). Exemption (b)(3) pertains to
Section 6 of the Central Intelligence Agency Act of 1949, 50 U.S.C. § 3507, noted as exemption
“(b)(3)CIAAct” on the enclosed documents, and/or Section 102A(i)(1) of the National Security Act of 1947,
50 U.S.C § 3024(i)(1), noted as exemption “(b)(3)NatSecAct” on the enclosed documents.



We will provide a further response to you at a later date.

Sincerely,

Allison Fong
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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